
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses the Situation Developments in Iraq with Mr.
Brett McGurk, the US Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for Iraq

 

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Monday, June

16, 2014 in his office in Baghdad the US Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for Iraq, Mr.

Brett McGurk and the US Ambassador, Mr. Stephen Beecroft. During discussion, they discussed the

event developments in Iraq and how to address the current crisis. For his part, his Eminence

stressed the importance of countering the current terrorist attack with national unity and

uniting the national rhetoric. 


